Lions, Lioness and Leos of Multiple District A


So many changes have happened over the last year it is hard to imagine, with every District convention going Virtual the MDA Convention is no different.   Although we had not anticipated this, we are working with MDA Advisory to make the convention a reality.   Here are a few changes that need noting 

First thing you will notice with the Registration Form is the Date Change:    The Convention has been moved to May 14 & 15.   The Rational is as follows:    For the proper documentation to be signed by the appropriate Lions and delivered via email to Lions Clubs International 30 days prior to the start of the Lions International Convention of June 25th we have had to change the date as per a recommendation form the   MDA Constitution and Bylaws Chair.  
Second item to notice is the deadline to register if you are a voting delegate the deadline is May 9, 2021          rational:  this is to ensure that all delegates are recorded and able to receive their ballot in a timely manner.   Once you have registered you will receive a link to join the convention 
Third Item you will notice :   is we are asking for you Lions ID #  this is very important if you are a voting delegate.  Please make sure you fill this in    This is your Lions Member Number and we are only using it to cross reference that you have registered and are a voting delegate.  These number are available through you club secretary.  
Fourth item to notice is the address line if you are registering for the Virtual Convention you automatically receive a pin – this is self-explanatory.

Fifth item:  not on the registration form 50/50 Draw Tickets the draw is still going to take place on    May 29th so hold on to those tickets - this will be a live drawing at 1 pm  

Last but not least, we apologize for the continued changes that have been made thus far, hopefully we have addressed all the obstacles and we can move forward to bring you a Convention that meets your expectations.   Thank you and we look forward to virtually seeing you at Convention. 

Your MDA Convention Team from District A1
PDG Ev Spiering Chair


